
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is Our Value this half term is Respect and Reverence: Please join us in 

looking out for any members of our community demonstrating respect and reverence and living out this 
value. 

Proverbs 14:26  
In the fear of the LORD, there is strong confidence, and his children will have refuge. 

Attendance Award! 
The winning classes last week 21/3/22 are RTH and 1DB with 100% and 3RT with 99.1%, whole school 

attendance was 93.2%. Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and anyone arriving after 8.50am will 

be marked as late in the register. 

2GS Museum of Carpet trip 
Please note this trip will now take place on Tuesday 26th April.  All children will need a packed lunch on this 
day. 
Spring Parent's Consultation Evenings  
Thank you to all the parents that attended the consultation meetings this week. If you were unable to 

attend, please contact your child’s teacher to arrange a time. 

Jubilee Celebrations 
Please save the afternoon of 27th May in your diaries, as we will be inviting parents into school as part of our 

Queen’s Jubilee celebrations. 

Art Club 
Mrs Hickman will be running an Art club next half term on Tuesdays for years 4 to 6 and Wednesdays for 

years 1 to 3. Please look out for a letter next week. 

Spelling Shed Champions 

Individual   Class 
1. Jaxson 3JG  1. 3JG  

2. Herbie 4MK   2. 4MK 

3. Wiktoria 5NS  3. 5NS 

British Values 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is Individual Liberty. 
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 Readers of the Week 
       The readers of the week are Lilly-Anna in 2GS and Lacey in 4MK. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Week commencing  28.3.22 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the 
Week 

RLN 
 

Miley for always being ready to learn and 
always trying her very best. 

Lincoln 

RTH 
 

Olivia-Lily for her fantastic storytelling of 
Little Red Riding Hood. Well done Olivia-
Lily! 

Jaxon 

1CW 
 

Gabriel D for showing fantastic knowledge 
of the different notes in Music this week. 

Kohen 

1DB 
 

Serenna for fantastic contributions to class 
discussions and for her participation in her 
group’s role play of Room on the Broom.  

Harrison 

2GS Roman for huge improvements in his 
handwriting and for having a great attitude 
to his learning. 

Lilly-Anna 

2FS 
 

Tommy-Jay for learning to tell the time and 
practising at home. 

Nicco 

3RT Thomas for his acts of kindness to his peers.  Logan-Jay 

3JG Christian for his hard work and enthusiasm 
during lessons this week. 

Charlie 

4RH Penelope for giving wonderful answers and 
asking lots of questions during our R.E trip 
on Tuesday. Penelope was a credit to the 
school. 

Toni 

4MK Eleanor for her super contributions during 
class discussions and always showing our 
value of respect. 

Lacey 

5AB Miss Parle has been impressed with Theo  
for displaying lovely manners, getting on 
with work and having a go at different Chilli 
levels. Really nice to see. 

Carlton 

5NS 
 

Rhyden for going above and beyond in all 
his work. He always thinks of ways to 
improve his work and achieve his absolute 
best. Well done Rhyden. 

Ethan 

6CS 
 

Mrs Hatfield has been very impressed with 
Jacobs attitude and focus to his work this 
week. Well Done 

Savannah 

6SS 
 

Lexi Smith Round for her focus and attitude 
towards her work this week. I have been so 
proud of you, please keep this up. 

Ted 



 
 

 


